
 

Plan for the Use of Diversity Learning Grant (DLG) 2021-2022 
 
Programme(s) Strategies & benefit 

anticipated (e.g. in what way 
students’ diverse learning 
needs are catered for) 

Name of 
programme(s) / 
course(s) and 
provider(s) 

Duration of 
the 
programme / 
course 

Target students Evaluation of 
student learning 
/ success 
indicators 

Teacher-  
in-charge 

Resources 
Required 

E & RS Network 
Programme 

Students can receive proper 
training for further personal 
and academic development 
through learning Ethics 
Religious Studies (E & RS). 

Programme for 
preparing students to 
attend HKDSE E & 
RS examination 

Whole year F.4 – F.6 E & RS 
elective students 

Feedback from 
teacher advisor & 
evaluation 

RE panel 
Head 

$68,000.00 

Creative Writing 
Programme 

High-achievers are facilitated 
in development of creative 
writing. 

Chinese writing 
course 

4 lessons for 
each course 

F.4-F.5 elite 
students in 
Chinese 
Language 

Students show 
enthusiasm and 
creativity in 
learning. 

Chinese 
Language 
Panel Head 

$10,000.00 

Science & 
Mathematics 
Competition 

Students gain experience in 
solving science and 
Mathematics problems. 

The HK Polytechnic 
University 

Half day F.4-F.5 elite 
students in 
Science & 
Mathematics 

Students become 
more confident in 
the subjects 

Prefect of 
Studies 

$10,000.00 

Music & STEAM 
program 

Workshop held caters for 
gifted students in music and 
STEAM. 

Tertiary Institution One Day F.4-5 elite 
students in Music 
and STEAM 

Feedback from 
students & teacher 
advisor 

Music Panel 
Head 

$12,000.00 

Tertiary 
Institution 
Programmes 
  
  

Elite students are subsidized 
to attend programmes offered 
by tertiary institutions or 
non-governmental 
organizations. 

Programmes for 
gifted/elite students 

Whole year F.4 – F.6 students 
with excellent 
academic results 
or leadership 
potential 

Interview with 
students 

Teacher-in- 
charge of 
Talent Pool 

$50,000.00 

 Total:  $150,000.00 

 


